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Mini-Newsletter  

Wednesday, 31st August 2022 (Term 3, Week 6) 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,COME     

FATHER’S DAY PICNIC LUNCH                                                                                                                         

We are holding a special celebration for our Dads and special people in student’s lives at lunch time this Friday, 2nd September. 

You are invited to bring a picnic lunch and rug to school and have lunch and play time (1.00-1.40pm) with your child/children. R-2 

families playground side, 3-6 families oval side, 7-8 families Sacred Heart Centre. Families with children across year levels may 

choose a side. 

You may bring picnic lunch for your child as well or they can order their lunch through our usual Friday Lunches (student orders 

only please). 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – THURSDAY, 8TH SEPTEMBER 

Our school photos are next Thursday, 8th September.  Each student is to return an envelope, even if the payment is enclosed in a 

sibling’s envelope.  Please return all envelopes to the office by Friday, 2nd September. 

Students having a family photo are required to be at school by 8.25am, as the family photos are scheduled for 8.30am. 

The whole school photo is at 8.50am so please ensure your children arrive to school on time.  

CORRECT SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM IS TO BE WORN:  SHORT SLEEVE STRIPED POLO, NAVY GABARDINE SHORTS AND NAVY 

SOCKS WITH BLACK SCHOOL SHOES.   NO PE UNIFORM OR SANDSHOES.  

Students may bring pants to school in their bag to change into once their photo has been taken. 

 

DANCE CONCERT – NEMO’S NEIGHBOURS 

We are looking forward to our Dance Concert – Nemo’s Neighbours on Thursday, 22nd September.  

There will be a matinee performance at 10.30am and evening performance at 7.00pm. 

 

The order form to purchase tickets was included in last week’s Newsletter folder. Families can  

purchase a maximum of five tickets per family. Tickets to the evening performance are selling  

fast so be sure to return your order form as soon as possible. 

 

Prior to the evening performance, The P & F will be selling Cadbury chocolates for $1.00 and lolly bags for $3.00 
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LEARNING EXPO  

 
 

SUBWAY LUNCHES 

 
SUBWAY LUNCHES – FRIDAY, 30th SEPTEMBER (last day of Term 3) 
Subway envelopes are included with today’s Mini-Newsletter. Orders are to be placed no later than Wednesday, 21st 

September. Friday Lunches will not be available this day.  

 


